
 

©  2017 Apacer Technology Inc. 

 

 

 

 

 

End-of-Life Announcement  
- EOL of DDR DRAM Modules built with Micron DDR TSOP 512Mb J-die -                       

 

Released date: Jul. 5, 2021 

                                                                No: 21070501 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

Apacer hereby announces the EOL of DDR DRAM Modules built with Micron DDR TSOP 512Mb J-die 

DRAMs, in response to Micron has been discontinued DDR TSOP 512Mb J-die DRAMs. The alternatives are 

Promos DDR TSOP 512Mb F-die DRAMs. Please refer to below information for details. 

 

 Non-Cancelable & Non-Returnable Last Buy Order: Oct. 15, 2021 

 Last Time Shipment: Jan. 15, 2022 

 

 Sample Available Date: Now 

 

 

Affected Part Numbers as below: 

 

Apacer’s following part numbers will be EOL.  

75.9639M.G000C 75.06392.G060C 76.9145G.A160C 77.G1737.AT0 

75.9639R.G000C 75.06396.G010C 77.G1136.ATG 77.G1747.AT20C 

75.963AT.G020C 75.0639G.G020C 77.G1147.AT20C  

75.06379.G000C 75.9639G.G020C 77.G1734.AT0  

 

Please contact our sales representative if you have any question about this EOL Announcement. Thank 

you for your understanding and cooperation  

 

Sincerely yours,  

Apacer Technology Inc. 

 


